
 

 

 
 
 

 
24 June 2022   Our Ref: 10198361 
 

 Night Work - Street Lighting Improvements – Castlereagh Street, Sydney  
 
We will continue work to improve Castlereagh Street between Liverpool Street and 

Goulburn Street, Sydney. These works will improve reliability of the street lighting, maintain 

pedestrian safety, and enhance road user visibility in the area.  

 
Street: Castlereagh Street, Sydney 

Section:        Liverpool Street to Goulburn Street  

Type of work: Resurfacing of cycleway and roadway 

Start date: 27 June 2022 

Duration: Two nights 

Working hours: 8pm to 5am – Monday and Tuesday 

 
We will work to minimise impacts during this time. However, there may be machinery noise, 
temporary restrictions to traffic parking and changes to pedestrian access.   
 
If there is bad weather, our contractors will try to start the work the next day. If unsuitable 
weather continues, we will update you on any changes to the schedule. 
 
You will still be able to access properties in the street. We will contact you if we need to 
temporarily restrict access to progress work. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we complete these important works.  
 
More information 
For more information, please contact Sydney Civil community relations team on 1300 997 
858 or email community@sydneycivil.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Banan Hanashmoni 
Contract Coordinator  
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